
2024 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 
 

Preliminary Nomination Form 
 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 6, 
2024. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   
 
Award Category (check one)   MN Watersheds Region: 
 

☐  Project   ☐  Program    ☐  One  ☐  Two ☐ Three 
 

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization:  
 

 
Project/program name:  
 

 
Nominator (if different from above)  
 

 
Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 
 

 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:             
     Phone:       
     Email:        
 

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 
 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 6, 2024. 
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	Text6: Brown’s Creek WD; Carnelian Marine - St. Croix WD; Comfort Lake - Forest Lake WD; Middle St. Croix WMO; Ramsey -Washington Metro WD; Rice Creek WD; South Washington WD; Valley Branch WD 
	Text7: Developing New Outreach Strategies for Homeowner’s Associations (HOAs)
	Text8: 
	Text9: There are 7,725 HOAs in Minnesota and nearly 27% of the state’s population lives in an HOA. These communities function as quasi-governmental units and are typically responsible for maintaining parking lots, shared outdoor space, irrigation systems, and stormwater and green infrastructure within their boundaries. Unfortunately, HOAs often lack the technical expertise to properly maintain practices such as ponds, raingardens, and vegetated swales, and can also negatively impact water resources through their lawn care and winter maintenance practices. In a 2018 survey of stormwater professionals in Minnesota, 76% indicated that HOAs are a priority audience for education and outreach. 

In 2023-2024, EMWREP worked with Wilder Foundation to conduct a survey and focus groups with HOA board members and property managers. Using lessons learned from this research, we developed an HOA Stormwater Education Toolkit with 12 one-page fact sheets that cover a range of stormwater and landscape maintenance topics relevant to HOAs, and also hosted a mini-conference for HOA leaders. In addition, EMWREP previously developed a guidebook entitled “Working with HOAs,” based on similar research in 2017. All resources are available for use statewide: www.mnwcd.org/hoa-stormwater-tools 

To launch this program, EMWREP leveraged $20,000 in funding from the UMN Water Resources Center, MN Stormwater Research Council, and MN Sea Grant. Staffing support came from the Climate Impact AmeriCorps program. Participating watersheds in the EMWREP program include Brown’s Creek WD; Carnelian Marine - St. Croix WD; Comfort Lake - Forest Lake WD; Middle St. Croix WMO; Ramsey -Washington Metro WD; Rice Creek WD; South Washington WD; and Valley Branch WD.
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